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Let there be Light!

Written by David on February, 4 2012

On Friday February 3, 2012 the 340 light bulbs in the Strand Theatre Marquee were lit for the first time in over 30 years.
All the sockets and wiring are new and should provide years of service. Upon completion of this section of the project we
will now be able to install the panels on the front of the marquee.

Thank you to Steve Dennis and Darin Mclntire of Steve Dennis Electric for the expert installation and Dr. Paul Inlow for
donating the light bulbs and sockets.
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